
Barnes Primary School 
Cross Street, London, SW13 OQQ 

Tel:  020 8876 7358 
www.barnes.richmond.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Sue Jepson MA, NPQH 

420 pupils on main roll  
plus 39 full time and 26 part time Nursery pupils 

 
Required for immediate start 

End date: 21st June 2022 
 

Learning Support Assistant:  
Temporary, casual, zero hours contract 

£12.28 per hour (paid monthly, in arrears, on timesheets) plus holiday allowance 
 
The governors wish to appoint a Learning Support Assistant who will work alongside a pupil requiring additional 
support including toileting.     

The Learning Assistant role is appointment on a temporary, casual, zero hour contract due to the unknown 
hours that the pupil attends each week.   We are looking for someone who would be available to come into 
school within 30 minutes of receiving a phone call that the pupil is attending.   The role will include supporting 
the child at break, lunchtimes, during physical education and toileting. 

We are an exciting, forward looking  community school situated one mile from Richmond Park in south west 
London. This is a successful and ambitious organisation that is committed to continual improvement. We want 
children to leave this school having achieved high standards in the basic skills. In addition, we wish to inspire 
them by offering a broad curriculum experience that includes exciting opportunities in the arts, music and sport.  

We can offer you a beautiful environment with an exceptional area for outdoor learning, excellent resources, 
great children and the chance to work alongside talented, supportive colleagues. 

Due to the short length of this contract, we require the person who is appointed to already hold an Enhanced 
Disclosure and Barring Service (DBS) certificate.  

Visits to the school are both welcomed and encouraged and can be made by telephoning Stephanie Dennis on 
0208 876 7358. An application pack and further details about this position can be obtained in the same way or 
on our join us website page: https://barnesprimaryschool.co.uk/contact-us/join-us/. 

The closing date for applications is:         27th June 2022 
Interviews are scheduled to be held on: 28th June 2022 
 

At Barnes we take the safeguarding of children extremely seriously. All applications will be thoroughly 
scrutinised and we will do everything in our power to prevent unsuitable adults from working with our children. 
All selection processes at our school are designed to identify and reject anyone who is unsuitable for work with 
children. At least one member of our selection panel will have attended a safer recruitment training course and 
gained certification. All staff working at Barnes will be subject to an enhanced Disclosure and Barring Service 
(DBS) check before taking up post. There is a culture of ongoing vigilance that ensures children are safe and 
secure with the adults they come into contact with at all times. References will be sought and checked and all 
staff are fully aware of the actions they should take if they have any concerns about the behaviour of a fellow 
staff member towards children. 

 


